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Greater New York IREM donates to “You Gotta Believe”

December 03, 2019 - Owners Developers & Managers

Shown (from left) are: Special events committee co-chair Frank Socci, Jr., CPM; chapter president
Sharon Hart Fanelli, CPM; special events committee co-chair Michael Torres, CPM; Willie Avery, an
advocate at YGB and Daniel Durante, CPM.

New York, NY The Greater New York Chapter of the Institute of Real Estate Management is proud
to be able to donate $12,617.88 from their October 14th sporting clay shoot to “You Gotta Believe.”

“You Gotta Believe” is one of the only New York City-based organizations dedicated to finding
permanent, loving homes for children about to age out of the foster care system.

Dan Durante, a volunteer at and strong supporter of YGB, said, “I'd like to express my gratitude,
thanks and appreciation for your Chapter’s extremely generous donation to such a vital organization
and more to the point, your ability to show by example, motivate and keep kindled in me, the fire in
the belly to get more focused on being the change | want to see in the world.”
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